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Freedom of Information request reference number: 8267.1 
 
Date of response: 29 January 2024 
 
Request: 
 
Follow up to FOIA 8256.1: Can the LFB please list the number of hotels across London that have been deemed 
to have inadequate fire safety standards: https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/media/8725/82561_response.pdf  
 
Is there a way to find out the names of each individual venue? 
 
Response: 
 
The LFB publish a ‘Regulatory fire safety Inspections and audits’ dataset which provides a list of fire 
safety inspections and visits carried out by the LFB's Inspecting Officers in the last five years.  This 
information can be accessed via the following link to the London Datastore: 
 
https://data.london.gov.uk/dataset/regulatory-fire-safety-inspections  
 
If you download the ‘Fire Safety Audits and Inspections’ spreadsheet, you can filter to “hotel” using 
column H, ‘Property Use’ and select by the type of notice issued using column E, “Reason for Visit or 
Outcome”.  
 
We have dealt with your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. For more information about this 
process please see the guidance we publish about making a request on our website. 

https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/media/8725/82561_response.pdf
https://data.london.gov.uk/publisher/lfb
https://data.london.gov.uk/dataset/regulatory-fire-safety-inspections
https://data.london.gov.uk/download/regulatory-fire-safety-inspections/3543c401-5d93-4a9c-a5dc-c01c14e0c3b0/Regulatory%20fire%20safety%20Inspections%20and%20audits%20October.xlsx
https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/about-us/transparency/request-information-from-us/
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